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COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ATHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday 20th November 2006
Question No 6
Question: Councillor Joe Neville
" To ask the Manager to outline in detail the frequency in which Park Rangers visit and enter Dodder Valley Park (Oldbawn) and if such frequency could be increased as a matter of urgency?."
Reply:
 
The Oldbawn area of the Dodder Valley Park is visited once per day at varying times by the Park Ranger service which operates from Tymon Park.  
On Saturday and Sunday, the park is visited twice on each day also at varying times.  
A team of four Park Rangers serves the Tallaght Central, part of Tallaght South and Terenure/Rathfarnham Electoral areas and their frequency of visiting the various parks and open spaces within their remit is determined by the number of Rangers on duty on any particular day.    

